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Dear Parent/Carer

Following the announcement by the First Minister and communication today from Derek Brown Executive Director the
arrangements for the new term in January are as follows.

Wednesday 6" — Friday 8"

Only identified children of key workers and vulnerable children should attend school on these days for a childcare service.
No planned learning will take place this will be to allow for teaching Sta#f plan for the following weeks.

Communication from NLC is being sent today to those in this category.

Monday 11%" — 1%t February

Children in the above category will attend school.

There will be a universal provision of online learning for all students, except for those highlighted key worker children and
those in the vulnerable group, who will be supported in person within our establishment.

Wednesday 6" — Friday 8" Arrangement’s

There will be no breakfast club, this will be reviewed on Friday 8™,

There will be no supervision in the campus, highlighted children and their parent/ carer should come to the main entrance
from 8:55am and speak to Mrs Ferrie.

There will be a limited lunch menu operating however you can provide your child with a packed lunch if you wish.
Children will be dismissed using the 3 exit points as per arrangements during the first term at 3pm. This will be reviewed
daily.

All adults must maintain 2 metre distance and wear a face covering.

NURSERY

Only highlighted children attend, please arrive from 8:45 and collect from 2:30. All children should be collected by 2:45.
There will be a limited lunch menu operating however you can provide your child with a packed lunch if you wish.

All adults must maintain 2 metre distance and wear a face covering.

Further communication regarding our universal online learning plans will be issued prior to Monday 11,

Please note that we may have a reduction in the number of staff working in our establishment therefore we aim to respond
to any queries as quickly as possible, but it may not be on the same day.

Once again this is a challenging time for us all, many of us will experience childcare issues including our own staff and
many will be experiencing anxiety over this current situation, therefore could | please ask that in the weeks that lie ahead
we look out for each other, be kind and please be assured that | will communicate with you as soon as possible when |
have the information.

Stay safe,
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